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May 9,2013 

Chief Dennis Kaine
 
Closter Police Department
 
295 Closter Dock Road
 
Closter NJ 07624
 

Dear Chief Kaine: 

On behalf of the NJSACOP Accreditation Program Commissioners and our entire
 
organization, please accept my congratulations on achieving Police Agency
 
Re-Accreditation through the NJSACOP Law Enforcement Accreditation Program.
 
You and the members of your department can be justifiably proud of this
 
accomplishment.
 

We look forward to working together with you and the men and women of your
 
agency over the next three years as you maintain your accredited status, and work
 
towards re-accreditation.
 

Please feel free to reach out to me or our Accreditation Program Manager, Harry
 
Delgado, if there is anything that the NJSACOP can do for you or your agency.
 

Again, congratulations on your outstanding achievement. 

Sincerely, 

d,lt;fjlL 
Mitchell C. Sklar
 
Executive Director
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